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Oneida Personnel Commission

PO Box 365 ® Oneida, WI 54155-0365
oneida-nsn.gov

Memorandum

TO: Oneida Business Committee

FROM: Brooke Doxtator, Boards, Committees and Commissions Supervisor on %
behalf of the Oneida Personnel Commission

DATE: June 30, 2023

RE: Oneida Personnel Commission FY-2023 3rd Quarter Report

The Government Administrative Office is asking the Oneida Business Committee to
accept this memorandum in place of the Oneida Personnel Commission FY-2023 3rd
Quarter Report.

Current Oneida Personnel Commissioner’s include:

Chair: Vacant

Vice-Chair: Twylite Moore

Secretary: Vacant

Member: Vacant

Member: Vacant

Pro-Tem Members: Five (5) Vacancies

Background:

On January 18, 2022, the Oneida Personnel Commission held their first official
meeting.

On February 9, 2022, the Oneida Business Committee approved a Motion to
terminate the appointment of Carol Smith to the Oneida Personnel Commission.

Due to no quorum, the February 15, 2022, Oneida Personnel Commission
Regular meeting was cancelled.

On March 17, 2022, Carol Liggins resigned.

On March 31, 2022, Renee Zakhar's term expired.

As of June 30, 2023, the Government Administrative Office has not received any
applications for the Oneida Personnel Commission.

As of June 30, 2023, the total expenditures from the Oneida Personnel
Commission’s budget are $0.00.



